
Hon Lin Technology Co., Ltd.  

11F, No.32, Jihu Rd., Neihu Dist., Taipei City, 114, Taiwan 

Tel: + 886 2 2267 6511 ; Fax: + 886 2 2267 6512 

 

Date: November 10, 2022 

 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: 2AQ68T99W373M 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, Hon Lin Technology Co., Ltd., declare our product, 5G WWAN Module with FCC ID: 

2AQ68T99W373M,  

1. 5GNR mmWave with components on board, 

2. Sub 6GHz n40,  

3. LTE Band 40,  

are disabled by embedded software in United States. 

 

5GNR mmWave, Sub 6GHz n40, and LTE Band 40 will only allowed to be used when additional 

approval is applied. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                     

Nancy Lin 

nancy.lin@foxconn.com 

 


